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Robert E. Lee: Lessons in Leadership
Noah Andre Trudeau 2009-09-01 General
Robert E. Lee was a complicated man
and military figure. In Robert E.
Lee, the 11th book in the critically
acclaimed Great Generals Series, Noah
Andre Trudeau follows the general's
Civil War path with a special
emphasis on Lee's changing set of
personal values as the conflict
wended through four bloody years and
by exploring his famous skills as a
crafty and daring tactician. Trudeau
adds a fresh perspective toward
understanding a major figure in
American history who remains
decidedly an enigma.
MediQuik Drug Cards Carla Vitale
2017-11-16 Publisher’s Note: Products
purchased from 3rd Party sellers are
not guaranteed by the Publisher for
quality, authenticity, or access to
any online entitlements included with
the product. Fully updated cards
cover 300+ of the most commonly
prescribed drugs. Each card provides
concise drug information to be used
by nursing students during clinical
rotations, for NCLEX prep and by
practicing nurses who need a quick
portable reference to the most common
drugs. The cards offer important drug
information including generic and
trade names with pronunciations,
indications and dosages, and
contraindications and cautions. NEW,
color has been added to cards, making
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it easier to find essential
information including lifespan
considerations, assessment, key
nursing diagnosis, planning and
implementation and evaluation Cards
include, drug names, class, action,
adverse reactions, nursing
considerations, and patient dosing
Each card includes a hole punch and a
Ring and Pouch are included in the
package to allow the user to carry
only the cards needed
Risk: A Very Short Introduction
Baruch Fischhoff 2011-05-26 Risk is
everywhere - from genetically
modified crops, dams, and stem-cell
therapy to heartbreak, online
predators, inflation, and robbery.
This Very Short Introduction examines
what science has learned about how
people deal with risks, what we can
learn through decision theory, and
how we can evaluate risk in our own
lives.
Ritual and Event Mark Franko
2006-10-19 Ritual today can be
encountered in the midst of
catastrophic and transforming events.
This collection reassesses and
revises traditionally understood
relationships between ritual and
politics, ritual and everyday life,
ritual and art making, and ritual and
disaster. The methodologies as well
as the subject matter are
interdisciplinary: they range from
the anthropological to the art and
dance historical, from the theatrical
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and literary to the linguistic,
philosophical, and psychoanalytic. It
will be a valuable tool for scholars
of Theater and Performance Studies,
as well as Anthropology, Art, and
History.
Rising from the Plains John McPhee
2011-04-01 Pulitzer Prize-winning
author John McPhee continues his
Annals of the Former World series
about the geology of North America
along the fortieth parallel with
Rising from the Plains. This third
volume presents another exciting
geological excursion with an engaging
account of life—past and present—in
the high plains of Wyoming. Sometimes
it is said of geologists that they
reflect in their professional styles
the sort of country in which they
grew up. Nowhere could that be more
true than in the life of a geologist
born in the center of Wyoming and
raised on an isolated ranch. This is
the story of that ranch, soon after
the turn of the twentieth century,
and of David Love, the geologist who
grew up there, at home with the
composition of the high country in
the way that someone growing up in a
coastal harbor would be at home with
the vagaries of the sea.
Rivers West Louis L'Amour 2004-06-01
His dream was to build magnificent
steamboats to ply the rivers of the
American frontier. But when Jean
Talon began his journey westward, he
stumbled upon a deadly conspiracy
involving a young woman’s search to
find her missing brother, and a
ruthless band of renegades. Led by
the brazen Baron Torville, this
makeshift army of opportunists is
plotting a violent takeover of the
Louisiana Territory. Jean swears to
find a way to stop this daring plan.
If he doesn’t, it will not only put
an end to all his dreams; it will
change the course of history—and
destroy the promise of the American
frontier.
Rizzo's Daughter Lou Manfredo
2012-03-13 Brooklyn cop Joe Rizzo--"the most authentic cop in
contemporary crime fiction" (starred
review Kirkus Reviews)---is ready to
retire and spend the rest of his days
with his wife, doting on their grownup girls. But when his youngest
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daughter, Carol, decides to follow
her dad onto the force, Joe decides
to stay on until she's settled,
calling in favors to get her assigned
to the easiest house, the best
training officer—anything to protect
his baby girl. While there, of
course, he's still working a few
cases, though he never would've
guessed that one of them would be the
most sensational case of his career,
the murder of mob boss Louie
Quattropa. If mob wars were the worst
of his problems, he could handle
that, but with a daughter on patrol,
Joe knows all too well what dangers
await her and what little he can do
about them. With an authentic voice
and breathtakingly accurate portrayal
of police work, Lou Manfredo's novels
have won wide acclaim, and Rizzo's
Daughter raises the bar to a whole
new level.
RNA Polymerase and Associated Factors
Sankar Adhya 2003-12-18 RNA
polymerase is molecule important to
gene transcription. Along with
associated factors, RNA polymerase is
part of the process in which RNA is
transcribed to produce a protein. *
Construction and purification of RNA
polymerases * DNA microarrays and
bacterial gene expression *
Functional analysis of transcription
factors
Risk and Acceptability Mary Douglas
2013-04-15 First published in 1985,
Mary Douglas intended Risk and
Acceptability as a review of the
existing literature on the state of
risk theory. Unsatisfied with the
current studies of risk, which she
found to be flawed by individualistic
and psychologistic biases, she
instead uses the book to argue risk
analysis from an anthropological
perspective. Douglas raises questions
about rational choice, the provision
of public good and the autonomy of
the individual.
Rising Star (Silver Dolphins, Book 7)
Summer Waters 2010-02-04 Exciting
magical adventure series – will you
answer the call of the Silver
Dolphins?
Riveted: The Science of Why Jokes
Make Us Laugh, Movies Make Us Cry,
and Religion Makes Us Feel One with
the Universe Jim Davies 2014-08-05
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Why do some things pass under the
radar of our attention, but other
things capture our interest? Why do
some religions catch on and others
fade away? What makes a story, a
movie, or a book riveting? Why do
some people keep watching the news
even though it makes them anxious?
The past 20 years have seen a
remarkable flourishing of scientific
research into exactly these kinds of
questions. Professor Jim Davies'
fascinating and highly accessible
book, Riveted, reveals the
evolutionary underpinnings of why we
find things compelling, from art to
religion and from sports to
superstition. Compelling things fit
our minds like keys in the ignition,
turning us on and keeping us running,
and yet we are often unaware of what
makes these "keys" fit. What we like
and don't like is almost always
determined by subconscious forces,
and when we try to consciously
predict our own preferences we're
often wrong. In one study of speed
dating, people were asked what kinds
of partners they found attractive.
When the results came back, the
participants' answers before the
exercise had no correlation with who
they actually found attractive in
person! We are beginning to
understand just how much the brain
makes our decisions for us: we are
rewarded with a rush of pleasure when
we detect patterns, as the brain
thinks we've discovered something
significant; the mind urges us to
linger on the news channel or
rubberneck an accident in case it
might pick up important survival
information; it even pushes us to
pick up People magazine in order to
find out about changes in the social
structure.Drawing on work from
philosophy, anthropology, religious
studies, psychology, economics,
computer science, and biology, Davies
offers a comprehensive explanation to
show that in spite of the differences
between the many things that we find
compelling, they have similar effects
on our minds and brains.
Robert Browning: Selected Poems John
Woolford 2013-11-19 Robert Browning
(1812 – 1889) was one of the defining
figures of the Victorian age. Famous
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in his lifetime for his elopement and
marriage to Elizabeth Barratt, his
critical reputation grew steadily in
the years following her early death.
Browning’s mastery of dramatic verse
was evident throughout his career,
from such chillingly unforgettable
monologues as ‘My Last Duchess’ and
‘Porphyria’ to the mature work
included in his collection Dramatis
Personae. This selection, chosen by
leading scholars, reveals the
innovation, complexity and profound
psychological insight that have
ensured Browning’s enduring
reputation and his continuing appeal
to readers today. Browning: Selected
Poems results from a completely fresh
appraisal of the canon, text and
context of the writer’s work. The
poems are presented in the order of
their composition and in the text in
which they were first published,
giving a unique insight into the
development of Browning’s art. An
introduction and chronology offer
useful background material, whilst
annotations and headnotes provide
details of composition, publication,
sources and contemporary reception.
This authoritative yet accessible
selection should become the first
point of reference for scholar,
student and general reader alike.
Risk to Love Lynn Jacobs 2012-07-16
Stranded! Alix had worked hard to
become a top-notch journalist. So she
wasn't about to let the interview of
a lifetime escape her—even if it
meant flying thousands of miles to
track down the elusive Jake Hunter.
But the cynical tycoon wasn't willing
to cooperate—he had no time for pushy
reporters. Which left Alix no choice
but to force her way on board his
yacht. And if a sudden storm hadn't
left them stranded on a deserted
island, she would have gotten her
story without any problem….
River Towns in the Great West Timothy
R. Mahoney 2003-02-13 This book
analyzes, with unprecedented breadth
and coverage, the development,
maturation, growth, and sudden
decline of a distinctive, regional
urban economic system that developed
along the upper Mississippi River
north of St. Louis during the middle
third of the nineteenth century.
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Robert Ludlum's (TM) The Janus
Reprisal Jamie Freveletti 2012-09-11
With U.S. intelligence agencies
wracked by internal power struggles
and paralyzed by bureaucracy, the
president was forced to establish his
own clandestine group--Covert-One. It
is activated only as a last resort,
when the threat is on a global scale
and time is running out. THE JANUS
REPRISAL It begins with a terrorist
attack. Covert-One operative Colonel
Jon Smith is attending a conference
in The Hague on infectious diseases,
together with leading scientists and
political figures from around the
world. Without warning, the
conference hotel is consumed in a
bloodbath. Smith is caught in the
crossfire and barely escapes . . .
but not before discovering a picture
of himself and two other targets in
the pocket of one of the shooters.
But the hotel is not the only
location under attack in The Hague.
Bombs are going off at the train
station, the airport, and the
International Criminal Court, where
Pakistani warlord Oman Dattar is
being held while he's tried for
crimes against humanity. In the
resulting chaos, the prisoner
escapes. Dattar nurses a special
hatred for the United States and its
allies. With his freedom, and access
to a mysterious new weapon, Dattar
puts in motion a murderous, ambitious
plot to exact his revenge and bring
down the West once and for all-unless Covert-One can stop him.
Risk Theory and Reinsurance Griselda
Deelstra 2013-11-22 Reinsurance is an
important production factor of nonlife insurance. The efficiency and
the capacity of the reinsurance
market directly regulate those of
insurance markets. The purpose of
this book is to provide a concise
introduction to risk theory, as well
as to its main application procedures
to reinsurance. The first part of the
book covers risk theory. It presents
the most prevalent model of ruin
theory, as well as a discussion on
insurance premium calculation
principles and the mathematical tools
that enable portfolios to be ordered
according to their risk levels. The
second part describes the
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institutional context of reinsurance.
It first strives to clarify the legal
nature of reinsurance transactions.
It describes the structure of the
reinsurance market and then the
different legal and technical
features of reinsurance contracts,
known as reinsurance ‘treaties’ by
practitioners. The third part creates
a link between the theories presented
in the first part and the practice
described in the second one. Indeed,
it sets out, mostly through examples,
some methods for pricing and
optimizing reinsurance. The authors
aim is to apply the formalism
presented in the first part to the
institutional framework given in the
second part. It is reassuring to find
such a relationship between
approaches seemingly abstract and
solutions adopted by practitioners.
Risk Theory and Reinsurance is mainly
aimed at master's students in
actuarial science but will also be
useful for practitioners wishing to
revive their knowledge of risk theory
or to quickly learn about the main
mechanisms of reinsurance.
Rival to the Queen Carolly Erickson
2011-08-02 From the New York Times
bestselling author of The Last Wife
of Henry VIII comes a novel about the
bitter rivalry between Queen
Elizabeth I and her fascinating
cousin, Lettice Knollys, for the love
of one extraordinary man. Powerful,
dramatic and full of the rich history
that has made Carolly Erickson's
novels perennial bestsellers, this is
the story of the only woman to ever
stand up to the Virgin Queen— her own
cousin, Lettie Knollys. Far more
attractive than the queen, Lettie
soon won the attention of the
handsome and ambitious Robert Dudley,
Earl of Leicester, a man so enamored
of the queen and determined to share
her throne that it was rumored he had
murdered his own wife in order to
become her royal consort. The
enigmatic Elizabeth allowed Dudley
into her heart, and relied on his
devoted service, but shied away from
the personal and political risks of
marriage. When Elizabeth discovered
that he had married her cousin Lettie
in secret, Lettie would pay a
terrible price, fighting to keep her
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husband's love and ultimately losing
her beloved son, the Earl of Essex,
to the queen's headsman. This is the
unforgettable story of two women
related by blood, yet destined to
clash over one of Tudor England's
most charismatic men.
Roar! Heather Kopp 2010-01-27 Can You
Tell Me How to Get to Narnia? You
don’t actually have to journey all
the way to Narnia to find everything
you need to know in one spot (though
you might want to anyway)! Roar! A
Christian Family Guide to the
Chronicles of Narnia is a beautiful
volume that unveils a fun-filled
world based on intriguing Bible
insights for every Narniac! There’s
something for everyone—from
elementary aged children to their
parents. Packed with fun activities,
a “Narniac’s Creed,” tips on speaking
like a British schoolboy, games,
trivia, and more, it’s built on solid
teaching: chapter by chapter
discussion guides, conversation
starters for parents and kids, and
Bible parallels that will surprise
even the most studious Christian. Now
you can get the most out of
Narnia—even if you don’t own a
wardrobe! “Tell me more about
Narnia!” Fans ages four to ninetyfour just can’t get enough of C. S.
Lewis’s timeless classic, The
Chronicles of Narnia. That’s why
Roar! takes your family on a one-ofa-kind adventure through every
chapter in all seven books!* Peek
inside to find: • Interactive
features like “Wisdom for Narniacs,”
“Kid Test,” “Let’s Talk About It,”
“Grown-up Thoughts,” and “Try This at
Home” • Helps for parents on big
subjects including mythology, magic,
violence, and life after death • Fun
articles from “Oh, I Wish I Were a
Dufflepud!” to “Creature Hall of Fame
& Shame” • Indexes of creatures,
characters, places, and Bible
parallels • A glossary of difficult
words • A memorable celebration of
the Lord behind the Lion Story Behind
the Book C.S. Lewis’ The Chronicles
of Narnia have long captivated the
hearts, souls, and imaginations of
both youth and adults. This December,
with the release of Disney’s The
Lion, The Witch, and the Wardrobe, a
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craze among Christians and
nonChristians is sure to erupt! Fans
will be on the prowl for solid
teaching to better understand this
make-believe world that holds
timeless gems of biblical insight.
Now parents, kids, college students,
and older Narniacs everywhere will
find the answers they need in one
convenient source. It’s
unapologetically Christian, because
that’s how C.S. Lewis was. And, true
to form, not a tad of adventurous
dust is left behind when readers
embark on this exciting journey!
River Angel A. Manette Ansay
2009-03-17 In April 1991, in a little
Wisconsin town about a hundred miles
southwest of the town where I grew
up, a misfit boy was kidnapped by a
group of high school kids who, later,
would testify they'd merely meant to
frighten him, to drive him around for
a while. Somehow they ended up at the
rive, whooping and hollering on a
two-lane bridge. Somehow the boy was
shoved, he jumped, he slipped—acounts
vary—into the icy water. The kids
told police they never heard a
splash; one reported seeing a
brilliant flash of light. (Several
people in the area witnessed a
similar light, while others recalled
hearing something "kind of like
thunder.") All night, volunteers
walked the river's edge, but it was
dawn before the body was found in a
barn a good mile from the bridge . .
. The owner of the barn had been the
one to discover the body, and she
said the boy's cheeks were rosy, his
skin warm to the touch. A sweet smell
hung in the air. "It was," she said
"as if he were just sleeping." And
then she told police she believed an
angel had carried him there. For
years, it had been said that an angel
lived in the river. Residents flipped
coins into the water for luck, and a
few claimed they had seen the angel,
or known someone who'd seen it. The
historical society downtown had a
farmwife's journal, dated 1898, in
which a woman described how an angel
had rescued her family from a flood.
Now, as the story of the boy's death
spread, more people came forward with
accounts of strange things that had
happened on that night. Dogs had
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barked without ceasing till dawn;
livestock broke free of padlocked
barns. Someone's child crayoned a
bridge and, above it, a wide-winged
tapioca angel. A miracle? A hoax? Or
something in between? With acute
insight and great compassion, A.
Manette Ansay captures the inner life
of a town and its residents
struggling to forge a new identity in
the face of a rapidly changing world.
Robert E. Lee on Leadership H.W.
Crocker III 2010-05-19 Robert E. Lee
was a leader for the ages. The man
heralded by Winston Churchill as "one
of the noblest Americans who ever
lived" inspired an out-manned, outgunned army to achieve greatness on
the battlefield. He was a brilliant
strategist and a man of unyielding
courage who, in the face of
insurmountable odds, nearly changed
forever the course of history. "A
masterpiece—the best work of its kind
I have ever read. Crocker's Lee is a
Lee for all leaders to study; and to
work, quite deliberately, to
emulate." — Major General Josiah
Bunting III, superintendent of the
Virginia Military Institute In this
remarkable book, you'll learn the
keys to Lee's greatness as a man and
a leader. You'll find a general whose
standards for personal excellence was
second to none, whose leadership was
founded on the highest moral
principles, and whose character was
made of steel. You'll see how he
remade a rag-tag bunch of men into
one of the most impressive fighting
forces history has ever known. You'll
also discover other sides of Lee—the
businessman who inherited the debtridden Arlington plantation and
streamlined its operations, the
teacher who took a backwater college
and made it into a prestigious
university, and the motivator who
inspired those he led to achieve more
than they ever dreamed possible. Each
chapter concludes with the
extraordinary lessons learned, which
can be applied not only to your
professional life, but also to your
private life as well. Today's
business world requires leaders of
uncommon excellence who can overcome
the cold brutality of constant
change. Robert E. Lee was such a
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leader. He triumphed over challenges
people in business face every day.
Guided by his magnificent example, so
can you.
Rising Road Sharon Davies 2010-02-16
It was among the most notorious
criminal cases of its day. On August
11, 1921, in Birmingham, Alabama, a
Methodist minister named Edwin
Stephenson shot and killed a Catholic
priest, James Coyle, in broad
daylight and in front of numerous
witnesses. The killer's motive? The
priest had married Stephenson's
eighteen-year-old daughter Ruth to
Pedro Gussman, a Puerto Rican migrant
and practicing Catholic. Sharon
Davies's Rising Road resurrects the
murder of Father Coyle and the trial
of his killer. As Davies reveals with
novelistic richness, Stephenson's
crime laid bare the most potent
bigotries of the age: a hatred not
only of blacks, but of Catholics and
"foreigners" as well. In one of the
case's most unexpected turns, the
minister hired future U.S. Supreme
Court Justice Hugo Black to lead his
defense. Though regarded later in
life as a civil rights champion, in
1921 Black was just months away from
donning the robes of the Ku Klux
Klan, the secret order that financed
Stephenson's defense. Entering a plea
of temporary insanity, Black defended
the minister on claims that the
Catholics had robbed Ruth away from
her true Protestant faith, and that
her Puerto Rican husband was actually
black. Placing the story in social
and historical context, Davies brings
this heinous crime and its aftermath
back to life, in a brilliant and
engrossing examination of the wages
of prejudice and a trial that shook
the nation at the height of Jim Crow.
"Davies takes us deep into the dark
heart of the Jim Crow South, where
she uncovers a searing story of love,
faith, bigotry and violence. Rising
Road is a history so powerful, so
compelling it stays with you long
after you've finished its final
page." --Kevin Boyle, author of the
National Book Award-winning Arc of
Justice "This gripping history...has
all the makings of a Hollywood movie.
Drama aside, Rising Road also happens
to be a fine work of history." -6/11
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History News Network
Rizzo's War Lou Manfredo 2009-09-29
Rizzo's War, Lou Manfredo's
stunningly authentic debut, partners
a rookie detective with a seasoned
veteran on his way to retirement in
Bensonhurst, Brooklyn. "There's no
wrong, there's no right, there just
is." This is the refrain of Joe
Rizzo, a decades-long veteran of the
NYPD, as he passes on the knowledge
of his years of experience to his
ambitious new partner, Mike McQueen,
over a year of riding together as
detectives in the Sixty-second
Precinct in Bensonhurst, Brooklyn.
McQueen is fresh from the beat in
Manhattan, and Bensonhurst might as
well be China for how different it
is. They work on several cases, some
big, some small, but the lesson is
always the same. Whether it's a
simple robbery or an attempted
assault, Rizzo's saying always seems
to bear out. When the two detectives
are given the delicate task of
finding and returning the runaway
daughter of a city councilman, who
may or may not be more interested in
something his daughter has taken with
her than in her safety, the situation
is much more complex. By the end of
Rizzo and McQueen's year together,
however, McQueen is not surprised to
discover that even in those more
complicated cases, Rizzo is still
right—there's no wrong, there's no
right, there just is. Rizzo's War is
an introduction to a wonderful new
voice in crime fiction in the Big
Apple, ringing with authenticity,
full of personality, and taut with
the suspense of real, everyday life
in the big city.
Risk Assessment with Time to Event
Models Mark Crane 2016-04-19 How can
environmental regulators use
information on 48-hour toxicity tests
to predict the effects of a few
minutes of pollution? Or, at the
other extreme, what is the relevance
of 96-hour toxicity data for
organisms that may have been exposed
to a pollutant for six months or
more? Time to event methods are the
key to answering these types of
questi
Roadtesting Happiness Sophie Scott
2011-01-25 We are constantly being
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told that happiness should be our
goal, and how we can achieve it. But
does the advice of happiness
'experts' really work? Sophie Scott,
the ABC's medical reporter, roadtests
the most popular methods to find out.
We are constantly told that happiness
should be our goal, but how can we
achieve it? Does the advice of
happiness 'experts' really work? that
is what Sophie Scott decides to find
out. Exploring the science of
happiness, the ABC's award-winning
medical reporter gets inside the
ideas of leading happiness experts,
including Buddhist monk Mathieu
Ricard (the 'world's happiest man'),
psychologist Dr tim Sharp (aka 'Dr
Happy') from the Happiness Institute,
and Assistant Professor Alice Domar
from the Harvard Medical School, to
discover the best ways to achieve and
maintain happiness. then she tries it
all out. Using each approach
suggested by the experts, she
'roadtests' her way from depression
to happiness, sampling techniques
such as cognitive behaviour therapy;
meditation, mindfulness and
spirituality; acceptance and
gratitude; altruism and volunteering;
food choices and exercise. If you
want to become happier than you are
right now and stay that way, here are
the tools - and shortcuts - to make
it happen.
Risk Analysis and the Security Survey
Instructor's Manual James F. Broder
2005-09-27 Risk Analysis and the
Security Survey Instructor's Manual
Risky Game Tracy Solheim 2014-05-06
In the next sizzling sports romance
from the author of Foolish Games,
Brody is at the top of his game…
until Shannon changes the rules.
Baltimore Blaze tight end Brody Janik
is a natural-born football star. At
twenty-seven, his record-breaking
athletic performance and his coverboy good looks have turned him into a
household name. But Brody’s hiding a
major secret behind his charming
public persona: a health condition
that may cut his career short. PhD
candidate Shannon “Shay” Everett
works multiple jobs to put herself
through school—including an unpaid
internship with the Blaze training
department. Strapped for cash, Shay
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answers the call of an NFL gossip
blogger to uncover personal details
about the Blaze players. Sneaking
into the locker room one night, she
gets entangled in Brody’s secret…and
swept up by his charm. Brody isn’t
sure what to make of the gawky girl
with the whiskey eyes, especially
when he discovers she was snooping.
His first instinct is to turn her in
as a snitch, but she could destroy
him by sharing his secret. Instead,
he decides to keep her close…perhaps
closer than either of them originally
intended…
Robert's Rules of Writing Robert
Masello 2005-02-08 The 101 Rules You
Need to Know *but no one has ever
told you You already have a million
writing books. You know the
principles, the lectures, the
"expert" techniques. And you've
discovered that sometimes tried-andtrue just equals tired. In Robert's
Rules of Writing, successful author
Robert Masello stomps out status quo
writing advice and delivers 101
uninhibited techniques to improve
your writing that include: • Burn
your journal (See rule 1) • Strip
down to your briefs (See rule 38) •
Spend time gossiping (See rule 61) •
Buy the smoking jacket (See rule 56)
• Skip the Starbucks (See rule 7) •
De-claim! De-claim! (See rule 63)
Whether you're a fiction writer,
freelancer, memoirist, or
screenwriter, Robert's Rules of
Writing gives you the unorthodox
advice to transform your writing life
and get published!
Robbie's Wife Russell Hill 2011-05-11
IN A FARM ON THE EDGE OF NOWHERE LIE
THE SEEDS OF MURDER Jack Stone fled
Los Angeles, a failed marriage, and a
failing career as a screenwriter to
spend six months in the remote
English countryside, hammering out
the new script that would put him
back on top. But what he found wasn’t
solitude and peace – it was
temptation. Because Maggie Barlow,
the wife of the man putting him up,
had something irresistible about her.
Something that could drive a man to
kill…
Risk Analysis in Theory and Practice
Jean-Paul Chavas 2004-07-01 The
objective of Risk Analysis in Theory
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and Practice is to present this
analytical framework and to
illustrate how it can be used in the
investigation of economic decisions
under risk. In a sense, the economics
of risk is a difficult subject: it
involves understanding human
decisions in the absence of perfect
information. How do we make decisions
when we do not know some of events
affecting us? The complexities of our
uncertain world and of how humans
obtain and process information make
this difficult. In spite of these
difficulties, much progress has been
made. First, probability theory is
the corner stone of risk assessment.
This allows us to measure risk in a
fashion that can be communicated
among decision makers or researchers.
Second, risk preferences are now
better understood. This provides
useful insights into the economic
rationality of decision making under
uncertainty. Third, over the last
decades, good insights have been
developed about the value of
information. This helps better
understand the role of information in
human decision making and this book
provides a systematic treatment of
these issues in the context of both
private and public decisions under
uncertainty. Balanced treatment of
conceptual models and applied
analysis Considers both private and
public decisions under uncertainty
Website presents application
exercises in Excel
Rivers: A Very Short Introduction
Nick Middleton 2012-04-26 Rivers have
played an extraordinarily important
role in creating the world in which
we live. They create landscapes and
provide water to people, plants and
animals, nourishing both town and
country. The flow of rivers has
enthused poets and painters,
explorers and pilgrims. Rivers have
acted as cradles for civilization and
agents of disaster; a river may be a
barrier or a highway, it can bear
trade and sediment, culture and
conflict. A river may inspire or it
may terrify. This Very Short
Introduction is a celebration of
rivers in all their diversity. Nick
Middleton covers a wide and eclectic
range of river-based themes, from
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physical geography to mythology, to
industrial history and literary
criticism. Worshipped and revered,
respected and feared, rivers reflect
both the natural and social history
of our planet. ABOUT THE SERIES: The
Very Short Introductions series from
Oxford University Press contains
hundreds of titles in almost every
subject area. These pocket-sized
books are the perfect way to get
ahead in a new subject quickly. Our
expert authors combine facts,
analysis, perspective, new ideas, and
enthusiasm to make interesting and
challenging topics highly readable.
Robert Ludlum's (TM) The Utopia
Experiment Kyle Mills 2013-03-26 With
U.S. intelligence agencies wracked by
internal power struggles and
paralyzed by bureaucracy, the
president has been forced to
establish his own clandestine group-Covert-One. It's activated only as a
last resort, when the threat is on a
global scale and time is running out.
THE UTOPIA EXPERIMENT When Dresner
Industries unveils the Merge, a
device that is destined to
revolutionize the world and make the
personal computer and smartphone
obsolete, Covert-One operative
Colonel Jon Smith is assigned to
assess its military potential. He
discovers that enhanced vision, realtime battlefield displays,
unbreakable security, and nearperfect marksmanship are only the
beginning of a technology that will
change the face of warfare forever-and one that must be kept out of the
hands of America's enemies at all
costs. Meanwhile, in the mountains of
Afghanistan, CIA operative Randi
Russell encounters an entire village
of murdered Afghans--all equipped
with enhanced Merge technology that
even the Agency didn't know existed.
As Smith and Russell delve into the
circumstances surrounding the
Afghans' deaths, they're quickly
blocked by someone who seems to have
access to the highest levels of the
military--a person that even the
president knows nothing about. Is the
Merge really as secure as its creator
claims? And what secrets about its
development is the Pentagon so
desperate to hide? Smith and Russell
samsung-rsj1kers-service-manual-repair-guide

are determined to learn the truth.
But they may pay for it with their
lives . . .
Rise to Fall Lynn Hagen 2013-05-01
[Siren Epic Romance, ManLove: Erotic
Alternative Paranormal Romance, M/M,
with M/M/M, shape-shifters, HEA]
Salvador is an ancient vampire who
has come to America to settle a score
with Kraven, the master vampire of
Hamilton County. What he hadn't
expected was to find his mates. John
Freedman, formerly the leader of the
Death Squad, must save Omar from the
government, who is holding him in the
last remaining detention center. When
a stranger shows up claiming he wants
to help, Freedman isn't so sure he
wants the man anywhere near himespecially considering the fact that
Salvador is a vampire. Omar Reed is
in a truly messed-up situation. His
parents had been less than
understanding, and then his alpha
knocked him down to juvenile status,
an insult to any changeling breed.
Worse yet, Omar was captured and
experimented on by a sadistic
scientist. As the war against
nonhumans becomes critical, the three
spend most of their time just trying
to stay alive, but there's plenty of
chemistry between them to take up the
rest. Can they find enough common
ground when their clothes are on to
last forever? When Dorian is
critically wounded, no one is sure if
he will live or die, until Salvador
offers a choice that just might send
Rick over the edge. NOTE! You are
purchasing Siren's newest imprint,
the Siren Epic Romance collection.
This is Book 6 of 7 in the Rise of
the Changelings series. The series
shares an overall story arc with many
crossover characters playing major
roles in each book. These books are
not stand-alone and should be read in
their numbered order. ** A Siren
Erotic Romance
Risk Analysis VI C. A. Brebbia 2008
Covering a series of important topics
which are of current research
interest and have practical
applications, this book examines all
aspects of risk analysis and hazard
mitigation, ranging from specific
assessment of risk to mitigation
associated with both natural and
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anthropogenic hazards.
Robert B. Parker's Cheap Shot Ace
Atkins 2015-05-05 “Atkins gives
Robert B. Parker’s long-running
series one of its best installments
to date” (Bookreporter.com) as
Spenser investigates the kidnapping
of a football player’s son. Kinjo
Heywood is one of the New England
Patriots’ marquee players—a hardnosed linebacker who’s earned his
standing as one of the toughest guys
in the league. He may be worth
millions but his connection to a
nightclub shooting two years before
is still putting a dangerous spin on
his life, and his career. When
Heywood’s nine-year-old son, Akira,
is kidnapped, and a winding trail
through Boston’s underworld begins,
Spenser puts together his own allstar team of toughs. It will take
both Hawk and Spenser’s protégé,
Zebulon Sixkill, to watch Spenser’s
back. Because Heywood’s next
unpredictable move puts everyone in
jeopardy as the clock winds down on
Akira’s future.
Robert Duncan, the Ambassador from
Venus Lisa Jarnot 2012 "This is a
book of wonders, beautifully written
and brilliantly researched. Lisa
Jarnot offers a work of devotion to
the truth and spirit of Robert
Duncan's life and art, the result of
twenty years of study and reflection.
A great story as well as a rigorous
exploration of the poet's art of the
imagination, it will pull readers
back into Duncan's poetry at the same
time that it recounts his rich,
adventurous, and always creative
life."--Robert Adamson, author of The
Goldfinches of Baghdad. "Lisa
Jarnot's biography of Robert Duncan
represents an essential contribution
to our understanding of this complex,
inspirited man, his life and art, and
the many circles in which he moved
through the years. It is one of those
rare works that melds scholarly
diligence with poetic
comprehension."--Michael Palmer,
author of Thread. "Robert Duncan was
a poet of enormous means and
complexity, one of the last to pursue
a truly cosmological poetics. In that
pursuit he was a poet (even a great
poet), who created - like Whitman
samsung-rsj1kers-service-manual-repair-guide

before him - his own life with all
its openings & pitfalls as beyond all
else a life-of-poetry. Lisa Jarnot's
biography now gives us a first,
richly detailed depiction of that
life, a powerful and necessary
complement to Duncan's poetry itself.
A product of the century behind us,
it offers up a lasting legacy for the
century to come."--Jerome Rothenberg,
author of Technicians of the Sacred.
Robert B. Parker: The Virgil
Cole/Everett Hitch Novels 1 - 4
Robert B. Parker 2012-10-09 Four
outstanding novels set in the Old
West, featuring the "smart and
resourceful"* gun-slinging duo Virgil
Cole and Everett Hitch--from the New
York Times bestselling author of the
Spenser, Jesse Stone, and Sunny
Randall novels. (*Publishers Weekly)
Includes: Appaloosa Resolution
Brimstone Blue-Eyed Devil
Risk-Reduction Methods for
Occupational Safety and Health Roger
C. Jensen 2019-10-15 Provides a
thorough overview of systematic
methods for reducing risks
encountered in diverse work places
Filled with more theory, numerous
case examples, and references to new
material than the original text, this
latest edition of a highly acclaimed
book on occupational safety and
health includes substantial updates
and expanded material on management
systems, risk assessment methods, and
OSH-relevant concepts, principles,
and models. Risk-Reduction Methods
for Occupational Safety and Health is
organized into five parts:
background; analysis methods;
programmatic methods for managing
risk; risk reduction for energy
sources; and risk reduction for other
than energy sources. It
comprehensively covers both system
safety methods and OSH management
methods applicable to occupational
health and safety. Suitable for
worldwide applications, the author’s
approach avoids reliance on the
thousands of rules, codes, and
standards by focusing on
understanding hazards and reducing
risks using strategies and tactics.
Includes more content on methods for
reducing risks, citations of recent
research, and deeper coverage of OSH10/11
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relevant concepts, theories, and
models Merges methods and principles
traditionally associated with
occupational hygiene, ergonomics, and
safety Provides substantial updates
on management systems and theories of
occupational incidents, and includes
new case studies in many chapters to
help demonstrate the "real world"
need for identifying and implementing
risk-reduction strategies Addresses
occupational risks that go beyond
current regulations and standards,
taking an international approach by
stressing risk-reduction strategies
Supports adoption of the book for
university courses by providing
chapter-specific learning exercises
and support materials for professors
Risk-Reduction Methods for
Occupational Safety and Health is
ideal for safety professionals,
system safety engineers, safety
engineers, industrial hygienists,
ergonomists, and anyone with OSH
responsibilities. It is also an
excellent resource for students
preparing for a career in OSH.
River Cafe Italian Kitchen Rose Gray
2013-04-26 The RIVER CAFE COOKBOOKS
are a publishing phenomenon, with
over a quarter of a million sold.
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Following a successful pilot on BBC,
Rose Gray and Ruth Rogers were asked
by Channel 4 to make a series in
which they showed how to make some of
their fantastic dishes and explained
why they cook how they do. This
unique book, which is photographed at
both the River Cafe and in Italy,
complements the existing cookbooks,
contains all the recipes shown in the
series 1 and 2 of ITALIAN KITCHEN and
provides a platform for the authors
to explain the philosophy behind
their food with passion and verve.
Risk, Courage, and Women Karen A.
Waldron 2007 A collection of
writings, including narratives,
poems, and essays, in which
influential women share how they
built up the courage to take risks
and change their lives.
Risk Tolerance in Financial Decision
Making C. Lucarelli 2010-12-03 This
book sheds light on the emotional
side of risk taking behaviour using
an innovative cross-disciplinary
approach, mixing financial
competences with psychology and
affective neuroscience. In doing so,
it shows the implications for market
participants and regulators in terms
of transparency and communication
between intermediaries and customers.
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